The Arbuckle Public Utility District Board Meeting
 					March 11, 2021
The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Arbuckle Public Utility District was called to order at _6:07 p.m. _ on Thursday ___March 11, 2021___ by Director John Scheimer.

Directors Present:  John Scheimer, John Lauppe & Kevin Wood 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Directors Absent: 
Others Present:  Fabian Gomez, Blake Robinson & Ana H. 
The Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. Motion by Kevin Wood & 2nd by John Lauppe.
Financial Status:  Motion by John Lauppe and 2nd by Kevin Wood to approve bills from February 12, 2021- March 11, 2021. The board will review financial statements for the month of February 2021.
Correspondence:
         Mgrs. Report: 
a. Discussion on Barbershop account for water/sewer services.  The board discussed and decided that water/sewer should be collected for the services at Barbershop.
 Unfinished Business:
a.  Water meter Issue Discussion:  (AB2572) The board discussed the future possible metered service requirement and decided that the issue will be dropped because Arbuckle Public Utility is considered an urban supplier with fewer than 1000 connections.
b. Website:  The board was informed that the Arbuckle P.U.D. website is on-line.

 New Business:  
a. Arbuckle P.U.D. decided that any occupied dwelling that contains a kitchen and/or bathroom must pay a minimum $24 water charge and $26 sewer charge.  It will be considered a multi-family dwelling and will be charged accordingly.

The board meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.  The next regular board meeting will be April 8, 2021.

 Respectfully Submitted
Ana M. Hass



